
OHR  member  Alexandra
Stiglmayer  injured  in
accident
The Head of the OHR’s Public Affairs Department, Alexandra
Stiglmayer, was injured in a riding accident yesterday near
Sarajevo. She was immediately transported to the SFOR military
hospital in Rajlovac and was flown out early this morning to
Germany for medical treatment. She is in a stable condition.
The High Representative, Wolfgang Petritsch, and his staff
keenly await the return of their much valued colleague and
friend.
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